
 

 

Bedford Road Pre-school 

 

 

Welcome back! I hope you all had a lovely summer holiday, we have 

new children starting which I’m sure you will give a warm welcome to. 

We also welcome Kaci to the team, she will be working in the kitchen 

providing healthy snacks. 

  

 

Contact Details 

Please keep us informed 

and up to date with your 

contact details.   

Many thanks. 

A few reminders: 

 
 

 

IMPORTANT! 

No Orange 

Juice/Squash allowed 

Due to a child starting who 

has an allergy to these. 

 

Termly Donations 

Unfortunately we have had 

to increase our termly 

donations to £6 in light of 

the rising cost of living. 

 

Summer shoes 

Please no open toed 

sandals.  Crocs can be 

worn but the straps 

must be worn around 

the back of their ankle. 

 

Spare clothes:  
 

Can all children have spare 
clothes in their backpacks 

please. 
 

Account Fees 
 

To pay Account Fees, our bank 
details are: 

Bedford Road Preschool 
Acc: 86191062 Sort: 30-98-97 

 

 

Term Dates 

23rd-27th October – Half Term 

27th October – Halloween Party 

30th October – Inset Day 

31st October – Children return to Pre-school 

4th December – Inset Day 

21st December – End of Term/Party day 

Halloween Fundraising 

Party 

Friday 27th October 2023 

 £3 child £1 adult, this is 

open to all the community.  

We have lots of fun 

activities planned and a 

prize for the best Fancy 

Dress. Tickets on sale 

soon. 

Family Photos  

 

Please can you provide a family 

photo to support children’s self-

awareness and speech.  These 

can be printed off or emailed to: 

bedfordroad.preschool@yahoo.

co.uk 


